
 

 

Date: 11/04/25 

Year 6 SATS Booster Sessions (during the Easter break) 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As part of our continued commitment to supporting our Year 6 pupils in the lead-up to the SATs, we 

are pleased to offer in school and online SATs booster sessions during the Easter break. 

These sessions are designed to consolidate key learning, strengthen pupils’ confidence, and provide 

targeted revision in preparation for the upcoming assessments in May. The sessions will focus on 

Reading, SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar), and Maths. 

Details of the sessions: 

Mon 14th  Tue 15th  Wed 16th  Thu 17th  Fri 18th  

10:00am 

This will be in 

school and 

children must 

attend in person 

 10:00am 

Session will be 

online 

10:00am 

Session will be 

online 

 

Mon 21st  Tue 22nd  Wed 23rd  Thu 24th  Fri 25th  

 10:00am 

Session will be 

online 

 10:00am 

Session will be 

online 

 

 

• Platform: Zoom 

• What pupils need: A device with internet access, a quiet space to work, and writing 

materials. 

All Year 6 pupils MUST attend these valuable sessions to ensure they are as prepared 

and confident as possible for their SATs. 

We will send online lesson links via Classdojo.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. 

Wassalam 

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan  

 
Yours Sincerely 

Mohammed Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 


